
 

 

 
 

 
 

Information Governance Department 
Suite 9 

Buckingham Row 
Brick Kiln Lane 

Wigan 
WN1 1XX 
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Dear Sir/Madam 
 
You asked:  
 

I am submitting this request, on behalf of myself, under the Freedom of Information Act and the 
Code of Practice on Openness in the NHS. 

Please confirm the Trust holds the following data, and where it is held, please provide the data as 
requested. I would like to receive this information by email. 

1. Does the Trust provide a Specialist Tier 3 Weight Management Service? No. 

2. What is the title and grade of the clinician(s) who is clinically responsible for patients seen in 
this service? 

3. Please provide any clinical pathways and/or protocols or service specifications for this service. 

4. Please provide any quality metrics and/or reports for this service. 

5. How many patients was/is the Trust commissioned for, in: 

a. 2022/23? 

b. 2023/24? 

6. How many referrals did/has the Trust receive(d), in: 

a. 2022/23? 

b. 2023/24? 



 

 

7. How many patients are currently waiting for their first appointment in the T3WM service? 

8. How does the Trust charge for this service: 

a. NHS Tariff/Payment Scheme. 

b. Other Per Appointment Pricing Scheme. 

c. Per Patient/Pathway Pricing. 

d. Block Arrangement. 

We do not provide a Tier 3 Weight Management Service at this Trust – please redirect your request to: 

 
Freedom of Information Requests: 
Information Governance Team 
Ward 13 
Aintree University Hospital 
Lower Lane 
Liverpool 
L9 7AL 
 
Email: FOIRequests@liverpoolft.nhs.uk 

 
 
If you are not entirely satisfied with this response, please do not hesitate to contact the Information 
Governance Department via the email address provided.  If we do not hear from you within 40 days, we 
will assume that we have been able to accommodate your request under the Freedom of Information Act 
2000. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ged English-Gallantry 
Information (Data) Governance Manager 
 
 
PLEASE NOTE: 
 
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 
complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to: Information Governance Department, 
Wrightington, Wigan and Leigh NHS Foundation Trust, Suite 9, Buckingham Row, Brick Kiln Lane, Wigan, 
WN1 1XX. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information 
Commissioner for a decision at:  
 
The Information Commissioner’s Office  
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane  

mailto:FOIRequests@liverpoolft.nhs.uk


 

 

Wilmslow 
Cheshire, SK9 5AF 
 
Helpline number: 0303 123 111 


